Accident involving a helicopter near
Ruthin, North Wales, 1 November 2022

News story

The AAIB has sent a team to Ruthin, North Wales.

An accident near Ruthin, North Wales involving a helicopter has been notified
to the AAIB. An investigation has been launched and a team of inspectors are
at the accident site.

Click here for more information about how we investigate.
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